
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Brian Biedermann 
Interim Superintendent 

701 North Madison Street • Stockton, CA 95202 
(209) 933-7070 • Fax (209) 933-7071 

 
  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
AngelAnn Flores 

Candelaria Vargas 
Cecilia Mendez 
Kathleen Garcia 
Lange P. Luntao 

Maria Mendez 
Scot McBrian 

 
 September 3, 2020 

 
Dear SUSD families, 
 
The District has ordered one Wi-Fi-enabled Hotspot for every SUSD household to ensure that all 
students can participate in Distance Learning. The Hotspots have begun arriving and are being 
prepared for student distribution next week. 
 
When your household’s Hotspot is ready for pick up, your child’s school will contact you. 
If you have more than one student in the District, the Hotspot will be checked out to your 
oldest child; the school that your oldest child attends will contact you when the device is 
available for pickup. 
 
The Hotspots will provide ample bandwidth to support students during Distance Learning. 
However, if you experience connectivity issues, please contact Verizon at 1-800-922-0204 or 
visit verizonwireless.com/support.  
 
Thank you for your patience and support as we work to get our entire community connected. For 
additional technology support, please contact your child’s school or visit our website at 
www.stocktonusd.net/TechAccess. 

 
 
Respectfully,  
 
  
  
  
Brian Biedermann 
Interim Superintendent of Schools 
Stockton Unified School District 


